
 

 

 

DPS-Monarch/CIR/SCY/2025-26/268        Date:28.05.2025 

From Principal’s desk…. 

Subject: Eid Al-Adha Holidays – School Closure Notification 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Greetings of the day! 
 
On the joyous occasion of Eid Al-Adha, we extend our warm wishes to you and your family. 
 

Please be informed of the following holiday schedule: 
 

     Eid Al-Adha Holidays for Students: 5th June 2025 (Thursday) to 14th June 2025 

(Saturday) 
 

       School will resume on: Sunday, 15th June 2025 
 

       School Office Timings: 
 

The school offices will remain open on the following days during the break: 

• Thursday, 12th June 2025 &  Saturday, 14th June 2025 

             Timings: 08:00 a.m. to 01:30 p.m. 

We wish all our students and their families a blessed and peaceful Eid. 

Thank you for your continued cooperation. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Meenal Bakshi 

Principal 
 

Our Motto  
Education with a difference 
 
Our Vision    
DPS Monarch International School will deliver learning excellence that is child-centric, value-based, and technology-driven. 
 
Our Mission  
DPS Monarch International School will ensure that students add value to their community and make the world a better place to 
live. 

 

 


